During the City Council Meeting on Monday evening Chief Dale Skinner from the Texas Fire Chief’s
Association presented the Terrell Hills Fire Department the recognized status as a Best Practices
Organization.

To obtain this designation, the department proved excellence in all aspects of fire service including
policies, procedures, operations, organization, EMS, training, special operations, administration, and
many other areas of expertise to keep the department and citizens of Terrell Hills safe.

This designation comes from an independent third-party validation panel of experts in the fire service.
Terrell Hills is the 32" department in the State of Texas. Terrell Hills is also 1 of 23 cities in the state and 1
of 2 cities in Bexar County to have a dual certified Fire and Police Department that have achieved Best
Practice Recognized Status.



